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Parks/Rec minutes 10/13/20 

 

     PITTSFORD PARKS & RECREATION BOARD 

 
Minutes 

 

            October 8, 2020  
           King’s Bend Park 

          
 

 
Members Present: Rick Taylor, Ron Anderson, John Reddington, Shawn LeBlanc, Lisa Stein, Greg 
Riley and Pam Cooper-Vince 

 
Also Present:  Jessie Hollenbeck, Recreation Director and Christine Winter, Rec. Supervisor 

    
  Absent: Kevin Beckford, Ben McCormick and Rachel Baker-August  

 
 The meeting opened at 6:35 pm 
 
 Rick Taylor, Chairman: 

 September minutes were approved. 

 Nothing new was added to the agenda. 

 Rick requested that the board take the trail maps provided and look at any changes 
or additions they feel should be made to our sidewalk and trail system, at last 
month’s meeting.  Several suggestions were made at this meeting, in regards to that 
subject.  All of these ideas will be listed and presented to the appropriate people. The 
board discussed the conceptual, planned and proposed plans.   

  
 Recreation Update: 
 Recreation Director Jessie Hollenbeck reported on the following: 

 

 Jessie introduced the new Recreation Supervisor, Christine Winter. 

 Jessie reported on the fall programs that have started and stated that we are 
working on the winter programs. 

 The Recreation Dept. hosted another drive-in movie.  There will be a Halloween 
parade, along with a Halloween drive-in movie.  All will adhere to the social 
distancing regulations. 

 Senior programs are being discussed and we are looking into options for them. 

 The Community Ctr. is hosting multiple flu clinics and blood drives. 
 
 
 Comments: 
 The following topics were discussed by the board members: 

 Lisa Stein questioned what was available to students on school holidays.  Jessie 
replied that we run school break camps. 

 Ron Anderson questioned the option of the senior’s AARP tax program.  Nothing 
has been determined at this time.   

 Ron also questioned the timeline to running Friday lunches.  This is also to be 
determined, though there will be 2 holiday lunches.   
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Ron Anderson made a motion to close the meeting.  Rick Taylor seconded the motion, which passed 
following a unanimous vote.  The meeting closed at 7:28 pm. 

 
  
   
 

  
  Respectfully submitted, 
            
           Julie A. Donnelly 
 Secretary 


